
Cambridge Housing Authority
Waitlist Opening

Beginning October 3, 2016 at 10:00 AM, Cambridge Housing Authority
(CHA) will be accepting online pre-applications for the Housing Choice

Voucher (HCV/Section 8) Program waitlist for both Tenant-Based (Mobile)
and Project-Based vouchers. 

Pre-applications received by CHA in October will be held and assigned a position on the waitlist after
October 31. The electronic lottery will order pre-applications with a randomly generated date and time,

and then will apply any preference. Information on preference eligibility is available at
www.cambridge-housing.org/waitlist

Pre-applications received by CHA after October 31 will be ordered by date and time, and if eligible,
preference.

Initial Lottery Period October 3 - 31, 2016

After October 31, 2016

Income Eligibility
To be eligible for a voucher, your income may not exceed the following amounts based on household size: 

The Cambridge Housing Authority does not discriminate on the basis of race, religion, sex, color,

national origin, age, disability, gender identity, sexual orientation, marital status or familial status.

 We provide equal access to persons with disabilities to our programs, services and activities.

To submit a pre-application, or for more information, please visit: 

To request a reasonable accommodation, or to request a paper pre­application, please contact the housing authority at 617­520­6406.

Pre-Application Drop-In Hours/Laptop Locations
If you do not have easy access to a computer, please join us at one of our drop-in locations listed below:

www.cambridge-housing.org/waitlist


